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 Beaufort 

Primary School 

Newsletter      

29th August, 2017        

 Respect  Responsibility  Safety 

  

 

Last Friday’s Book Week Parade was a huge success. Thank 
you to all the families who took the time to put together the 
amazing costumes, and also attend the parade. The          
excitement throughout the day was wonderful. Thankyou to 
Tamara Smith, our photographer of the day.  

This week, I have had several parents report that their child 
has had head lice. Could all parents please check their     
children’s hair. If we all work together to get rid of these 
pesky little critters, it will  be a huge help. 

On Monday morning, bright and early, our Grade 5/6      
students will be heading off to Canberra for their biannual 
Canberra Camp. A reminder to parents, students will need 
to be at school by 7.15am, thus, allowing the bus to depart, 
promptly, at 7.30am. It is a very long bus trip, so they want 
to get away on time. Whilst on camp, students will take in 
the many sights of Australia’s capital city, including a trip to 
Parliament House, the War Memorial and the Australian 
Institute of Sports. Have a great time guys, and remember 
to let your teachers get a little sleep! 

BBQ orders for the last day of term will be coming out soon. 
In conjunction to our BBQ lunch, the students will be       
encouraged to come to school in their Footy Colours. The 
Junior School Council have chosen to run a special event, in 
support of one of our families (and others in the communi-
ty) that live with a family member who has MS. More           
information about this event will come home after Canberra 
Camp. 

On Friday the 8th and 15th of September, we have a       
number of students representing the school at the District 
Athletics Sports Carnival and the Interschool Golf             
Competition. Parents with competing children have been 
contacted and notes will be coming home today.    

Visit to the Timber Mill 

Yesterday, four students from 5/6C went on a little           

excursion to Crick’s Timber Mill. In reading, these students 

have been learning the stages of planting, maintaining,   

harvesting and making timber. To make solid connections 

between what they have read to real life, Cooper, Ellie, Olivia 

and Leon enjoyed a full tour of the mill and saw the full 

steps from the fallen tree to the finished timber panels.  

PREP ENROLMENTS FOR 2018 ARE NOW BEING TAKEN 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

TUESDAY 12th SEPTEMBER—7.30pm 

FATHER’S DAY STALL 

Parents and Friends are holding their annual      
Father’s Day Stall on Friday 1st of September.  

If you are able to help in any way, please contact 
Kim Tiley. 

CAUGHT CARING 

 Jet   Zac      Taliah 

Nude Food 

Maddison 
Values Draw 

Rhianna 
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WHAT’S ON IN SEPTEMBER 

Friday 1st September Breakfast Club 

4th September - 8th September 5/6 School Camp - Canberra 

Friday 8th September Breakfast Club 

District Athletics Sports  

Monday 11th September Assembly - 2.30pm 

Tuesday 12th September School Council 7.30pm 

Friday 15th September Interschool Golf 

Monday 18th September Buddies (Last one for Term 3) 

22nd September Last Day of Term 3 - 2.30pm finish 

Student Absences - Please remember to call, email, fill out a pink slip or send a 

note to let us know if your child is or has been away. This will allow us to keep 

our attendance records up to date, but more importantly, support your child with 

their learning once they return. 

FOOTY TIPPING COMPETITION 

IT’S A 3 WAY TIE 

1. Greg B  (127) 

 The Colonel (127) 

 Molly B (127) 

2. Tim C  (126) 

3. DC123# (124) 

 David F (124) 

 

Thank You to all that took part in this years      
tipping competition. 

Students Celebrating birthdays this week 

Happy Birthday to the following students who have 

their birthday this week. We hope you have an amazing 

day. 

29th August - Gazelle (3/4M) turning 9 

30th August - Shannon (3/4C) turning 10 

31st August - Emma (P1B) turning 7 

2nd September - Taya (3/4M) turning 9 

3rd September - Bryce (P1N) turning 6 

Next week, the students above, will have the opportunity to take 

part in the next level of the athletics sports. The students won 

through to the District Athletics event earlier in the year.  

Some of the 5/6 students are on camp, but are awaiting invitations 

to go straight through to Divisions. We wish them all the best.  

On Friday the 15th of September, we have 12 students 

representing our school at the Interschool Golf    

Championships in Avoca. These students were         

selected from the golf clinics, over the past 2 weeks, 

by Tony Collier.  

On the day, students will compete against other 

schools, and will also enjoy a day of supportive    

coaching from adult golfers. 

THANK YOU TO THE BEAUFORT OP SHOP FOR 

YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT AND DONATIONS 

FOR OUR CAMPS AND EXCURSIONS PROGRAMS. 
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Foundation Level Mathematics 

The students at Foundation Level have been learning about coins and can recognise the         

animals and people on the Australian coins. They have been learning interesting facts about 

Australian animals and have drawn pictures of each one. 

The Foundation Level students each have a Mathematical Work Portfolio, which is a collection of 

work completed during Mathematics. Parents are very welcome to visit the classroom after 

school and view their child’s portfolio. 

Lyn Bunworth (Foundation Mathematics Teacher) 

FROM 3/4C 

Students in 3/4C looked fantastic in their Book Week Costumes on Friday! To         

celebrate Book Week, we decided to practise and perform short play scripts whilst still 

in our costumes. Students were assigned groups and only had an hour to choose their 

characters, practise their scripts and decide on appropriate actions and props. It was a 

mighty task for even an experienced actor! However, the results were outstanding. 

Students performed a range of modern and traditional scripts, such as Beauty and The 

Beast. Well done to all 3/4C students for having the confidence to perform in front of 

your classmates.  
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